
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 5 Spring Term 
   3rd February 2017 

Bosworth 

Battlefield Visit 
Our Sea Otters and Bees 

had a great time at 

Bosworth Battlefield on 

Tuesday. 
The children had the opportunity to 

learn lots of facts about life 600 
years ago. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Forum 
was held on Thursday 2nd February 

  We welcomed 7 parents to the meeting which was led by Mrs Jones.  

Items for discussion included school bags, P.E kits, school lunches and 

wearing slippers in school!   The minutes will be on the website shortly. 
 

 
 

“We had a great guided walk 
across the battlefield.” 
 

“King Richard III, his dead body was 
found when they were digging under 
a car park.” 
 

“It was fun holding a real 
owl.  The falconers used 
owls, falcons and eagles to 
hunt for food.” 
 
“An awesome owl!” 
 
 
 

“I held a sword.  
It was made of 
metal and was 
massive!” 
 
 
“We tried on 
the helmets.” 
 

“We learnt about an archer’s life, a 
soldier’s life and a rich lady’s life.”  
 

“The rich lady let us hold her 
owl.” 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Movie Night Success 

 
Thank you to FOBS for organising a Movie Night 

for our Year R and Year 1 children.  24 children 

had a great time watching the movie MINIONS 

and enjoyed sandwiches, cakes and popcorn! 

Coming Up 
 

 

Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 pupils 

Thursday 9th 

February 

3.15pm – 4.30pm 

in the School Hall 
Tickets £3.50 

(includes hotdog and drink) 

 

Please purchase tickets from the 

School office 
 

Sensory 
Garden 

 

FOBS Sensory Garden 
Volunteer Day 

Saturday 4th February 
2017 

10am – 12 noon 
12 noon – 2pm 

Please come along and help 
with this amazing garden 

 
 

There will be a meeting of 
the Full Governing Board  

on 
Thursday 9th February 

at 6.30pm in school 
 

House Day in School 
Tuesday 7th February 

The children will be working in 
their houses today with the  

theme of Law. 
 

Gymnastics Display 
Miss Sheldon has invited parents 
and carers of Year 1 and 2 
children who are members of the 
Monday gymnastics club to an 
assembly and then a gymnastics 
display at 9am on Tuesday 7th 
February.  Tea and coffee will be 
served afterwards.  Letters have 
been sent to those parents and 
carers with gymnasts in Year 1 
and Year 2.  

We hope to see you there! 
 

We break for half term next Friday 10th February and  

return to school on Tuesday 21st February. 

(The school is closed on Monday 20th February  
for a teacher day). 

A big thank you to everyone who has 
brought in stamps for the Canine 

Partners Stamp Appeal.  Please keep on 

collecting your used stamps and bring them into 
the school office. 

 
 

 

Sainsbury’s Active 
Kids Vouchers - 

we are collecting!! 
 

Please save your vouchers… and those 
of your friends, neighbours and relations 

and bring them into school. 
Thank you! 


